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Many good things have been done in 2023 to protect and promote life from conception to
natural death. Here are few highlights of working together:
     At least 55 babies that we know of were saved through sidewalk counseling/prayerful
     witness outside Milwaukee’s Planned Parenthood

      Thousands of pro-lifers attended Pro-Life WI events…..March for Life D.C. trip, Spring 
      Social, March for Life Wisconsin, Love for Life Gala, and more!

      5 Pro-life bills were proposed and passed in the Wisconsin State Senate, and one, the
      Safe Haven Baby Box Bill was signed into law by Gov. Evers on 12/6/2023.

      Churches and pro-life groups hosted fundraisers to support our educational and legislative.
      Efforts, from Mother’s Day Roses to Baby Bottle campaigns.

      Pro-life WI volunteers logged hundreds of hours to spread the message of life.

     Pro-lifewi.org 


      All good things but we are far from ending the cruel act of abortion.  When our U. S. 
President and Wisconsin Governor endorse abortions our fight is continuous. 


We will have the opportunity to hear Abby Johnson who once was Director of Planned Parenthood until she witnessed this gruesome act herself.  The Holy Spirit filled her heart to
ask for forgiveness.  She is now an advocate for Pro-Life.  Abby will be the guest speaker at the LDCCW Spring Convention, April 13, 2024, at the Radisson in La Crosse.

Take note in the Catholic Life.  Page 28…Bathed in God’s Mercy.  La Crosse Diocese has an excellent program called “Project Rachel” which offers healing from abortion.  Should you know of someone who is suffering because she had an abortion, please direct her/them to Project 
Rachel. 

 

 
